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To the Parents / Carers of Pupils in Year 6
Dear Parent / Carer

We understand that choosing the right secondary school for your child is one of the most significant decisions you'll make.
It is important that this choice is informed by the most comprehensive information available. To support you in this
process, | encourage you to visit the Flintshire Education Department’s website. Additionally, | invite you to review our
School Prospectus, which will soon be updated and available to view on our website. In the meantime, you are welcome to
browse last year’s version, along with a wide range of other information, at www.hawardenhigh.org.uk.

At Hawarden High School, we have high standards and expectations for our students, and we are committed to helping
them achieve their full potential. In 2025, 80% of our students achieved 5 A*-C passes at GCSE, a figure that exceeds both
national and local averages. These accomplishments, across a variety of subjects, contribute to the success of our Sixth
Form, where our students consistently excel at A-Level, progressing to university or entering work-based training
programs.

In addition to academic excellence, we place great emphasis on enrichment opportunities for our pupils. Our extensive
program of activities aims to foster both personal and social development, ensuring a well-rounded experience for each
student.

To further assist you in learning about our school, | invite you to attend one of our Open Day events, where you will have
the chance to tour the school, visit lessons, and meet our students. The Open Days are scheduled as follows:

. Wednesday, 8 October at 9:30 a.m.
. Thursday, 9 October at 9:30 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.

Each morning session will last no longer than one hour and will be a tour of the school in action. While a visit during the
regular school day offers invaluable insight, we understand that some parents may be unable to attend in the mornings.
For this reason, the evening session will include a short presentation in the School Hall, followed by an opportunity to
explore the school independently and observe a variety of learning activities in our faculty areas.

If you are unable to attend any of the Open Day sessions, or would like to arrange a follow-up visit, please do not hesitate
to contact my PA, Mrs. Donnelly. We would be happy to arrange a personalised appointment and tour of the school with a

member of the Senior Leadership Team.

To reserve your place, please book through Eventbrite using the links provided below or contact the school office.

Wednesday, 8 October 2025 at 9.30a.m. https://bit.ly/3VIhOIm
Thursday, 9 October 2025 at 9.30a.m. https://bit.ly/4njBgbt
Thursday, 9 October 2025 at 6.00p.m. http://bit.ly/47znlsa

Yours sincerely

oo bty
Mr. S. Budgen
Headteacher
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